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28.11.23 
 
Dear Parents/Carers,  
 
Within our RE curriculum taught in school, we learn about different religions and beliefs. As part of this, on 
Tuesday 12th December we are very excited to host a Year 1 Christingle service in the main hall led by 
Father James from St Marks Church.   
 
The service will start at 9.30am which will include readings from Father James, singing from the children 
and the presentation of the Christingles that the children have made.  
 
We are excited to invite parents to come and watch, but due to numbers in the hall seating 90 children 
already, we are having to limit the ticket numbers to 1 ticket per family.  There will no paper tickets 
given out, we are going to manage this through an online ticket list and once you have returned the form to 
request a ticket, your name will be added to the list.   
 
There maybe spare tickets depending on how many parents/carers are able to attend and these will be 
given on a first reserve basis.   Can you complete the slip below and return by Wednesday 6th December. 
 
Thank you for your continued support,  
 
Miss Stewart  
Year 2 Teacher and RE Lead  
 

 
 

                                        I would like to request 1 ticket for the Christingle Service   
 
 

I would also like to be put on the first reserve list for an additional                                                                 
ticket.  
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